
The USGA Turfgrass and Environmental Research Program develops and supports non-biased research 
to help golf courses provide desired playing conditions, optimize resource use, and protect the 

environment. More than $43 million has been invested to advance these goals since 1920 and the 2020 
Call for Proposals will continue the 100-year tradition. Interested scientists should submit proposals by 
June 26, 2020, for consideration for funding from 2021-2023.

Visit the Turfgrass and Environmental Research page for more information.
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